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Wyatt, Rosie

From: pacpubs@attglobal.net
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 5:24 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Fwd: Listen to Capitola Residents NOT the RTC

3A & 3B  Special City Council Meeting 17 April 2025  
 
-------- Original Message -------- 
Subject: Listen to Capitola Residents NOT the RTC 
Date: Wed, 16 Apr 2025 16:25:15 -0400 
From: pacpubs@attglobal.net 
To: Gerry Jensen <gejensen@ci.capitola.ca.us>, Melinda Orbach <meorbach@ci.capitola.ca.us>, 
Margaux Morgan <MaMorgan@ci.capitola.ca.us>, Joe Clarke <jclarke@ci.capitola.ca.us>, Alexander 
Pedersen <a.pedersen@ci.capitola.ca.us> 
Cc: Lynne Ann DeSpelder <pacpubs@attglobal.net>, Albert Lee Strickland <pacpub@attglobal.net> 
 
   
Dear Capitola City Council, 
 
This email will be among the many already posted in your agenda packet regarding items 3A and 3B. 
Please read the comments sent to you regarding the RTC's move to put the "trail" on city streets. 
We urge you to uphold your legal and civic duty to follow Measure L and previously litigated Section 
8.72 of our Municipal Code. We all heard in the April 10th section "Oral Communications by Members 
of the Public", the intent and clarity to preserve the trail within the rail corridor and prohibit its 
diversion onto Capitola City Streets.  
 
Sincerely, Lynne DeSpelder & Albert Lee Strickland 
Homeowners and 33-year residents of Capitola Village 
 
  


